
Assisted Conception Services

Information  about  your  first  appointment

At this appointment we will take routine bloods and swabs. This is 
to make sure that you do not have any infections before you start 
your treatment.

You will also need to bring evidence of two Rubella vaccinations, 
you can get this from your GP.

You will also need to have an up to date cervical smear test (within 
the last 3 years). If possible please bring a copy of your test result 
with you. Please make sure it remains in date throughout your 
treatment. If you are unsure please contact your GP.

Please bring photographic ID with you and as your partner does 
not have to attend this appointment, please ask them to bring 
photographic ID to their next appointment.

Please be aware of recent information regarding restrictions 
caused by the Zika and Ebola virus.  

For further information go to 
www.cdc.gov/zika or www.cdc.gov/ebola

If you have any questions please telephone:  0141 211 8535
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